We're delighted to be attending the BIBA conference in Manchester on 14th-15th May, on stand C50.
Many of our senior leadership team will be there including Georges de Macedo, Sue Coffey, Keith Hector, Catherine Masters and Stephen Long, there will also be members of our distribution teams available.
The team will be available to talk to all brokers, about working in partnership to maximise mutual business opportunities.
We can't wait to see you at BIBA.

